Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Construction Industry Licensing Board has received the petition for declaratory statement from Michael R. McCullough on behalf of Barry DeMay. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Section 489.105(3)(n), Florida Statutes, (2006) as it applies to the petitioner.

Whether construction or installation of any vertical improvements, such as bulkheads, head walls, end walls and retaining walls which are integral components of a storm water and retention system for a new development pursuant to plans which have been designed by a duly licensed engineer are within the definition and scope of an underground utility and excavation contractors license, or if it is in fact separate and distinct from the underground utility and excavation contractor license.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: G. W. Harrell, Executive Director, Construction Licensing Board, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399.

Please refer all comments to: G. W. Harrell, Executive Director, Construction Licensing Board, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399.
